
 

I have been a part of the Oasis Family for the last 12 years. I began subbing during my first 

year and then started teaching 2nd grade for the following eight years.  In 2017, I moved to 

OHS to teach intensive reading.  This year is my first year coaching and I am looking forward 

to an exciting bowling season! 

 


